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I am a farmer and I am writing to express my support for the -1 amendment. The 8 

year CAFO moratorium bill allows for enough time to make thoughtful study of and 

meaningful recommendations to deal with this sector of farming. Passing the -1 

amendment out of committee is the best thing for family farmers and Oregonians. 

 

 


